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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
A new name for a new era 
 
 
From the start of the academic Year 2022/23 Kids’ City will be operating under a new 
name. 
 
The Play Professionals     Our strap line is    Community-Play-Care 
 
Although we are changing our name, we will still provide the highest quality, Ofsted 
inspected, play and care for the community. 
 
From 1st September 2022 Staff will be wearing new Play Professionals uniforms and 
ID badges and the web site and social media will all reflect the change in name.  
 
From 1st September our website will be found at www.playpro.org.uk  
 
Head Office is also relocating to 
 
Richard Atkins School 
New Park Rd, Brixton Hill,  
London SW2 4JP 
 
Thank you all for your support over the past years in what have been unprecedented 
times. The organisation has not only survived but is well placed for a promising future 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
James Jalloh Head of Service 


